
 

 
ENGLISH LANGUAGE LEARNER PROGRAM 

 
ANNUAL ELL PROGRAM SERVICE NOTIFICATION 

 
Date:  

 

Dear Parent or Guardian of: _____________________________ 

 

Attached is an important notice regarding your child’s education. This notice is one of several 

you may receive related to implementation of the federal No Child Left Behind Act (NCLB) 

during the school year. 

The notice refers to your child’s continuing placement in a program for students with limited 

English proficiency, English Language Learner program. You will receive this notice annually as 

your child continues to be eligible for this program. The notice includes information about your 

child’s level of English and academic proficiency and description of your child’s program. Your 

rights regarding your child’s participation in the program are also included. 

We appreciate and encourage your interest and involvement in your child’s education. Please 

contact your child’s ELL teacher or the principal at ______________________________school 

if you have any questions or would like additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Vinh Nguyen 

ELL Program Supervisor 

Des Moines Public Schools 



(515) 242-7853 

vinh.nguyen@dmps.k12.ia.us 

 


